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March 28, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Family, Friends, Community Members and Partners, 
 
As you are aware, we are experiencing a nation-wide pandemic known as Coronavirus – 
COVID-19.  For your health and safety, the City of Austin has issued a “Stay at Home” 
ordinance which requires that all businesses, organizations, and residents cease any on 
premise activities or events that are not business essential.  The Austin Alumnae 
Chapter of Delta Sigma Theta Sorority, Inc. will honor this ordinance and cancel all 
chapter activities and community service events for the month of April 2020.  We will 
continue to follow this ordinance as updates are released by Travis and Williamson 
county officials. 
 
Further to the ordinance, the Austin Alumnae Chapter recommends that local citizens 
stay informed with the latest information published by the City of Austin, the State of 
Texas, and Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC).   
 
As your long-term community service and civic partner celebrating over 90 years of 
service to the greater Austin community, we remain steadfast to our mission and true 
purpose.  We will resume our traditional program normal activities as local operations 
return to normal.  Please work to ensure that you and your family are safe and healthy at 
this time.  We will provide updates as more information is released. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Lisa R. Newman 
Lisa R. Newman 
Austin Alumnae 
Chapter President 
 


